
From: Johnson-Jones, Hope <hjones@eoc.sc.gov> 
To: Barton, Melaniembarton@eoc.sc.gov

Yow, Danadanay@eoc.sc.gov 
King, Reginarking@eoc.sc.gov 
Geiger, Paulettepgeiger@eoc.sc.gov

CC: Card, RachelRachelCard@gov.sc.gov 
Date: 3/12/2014 11:13:25 AM

Subject: New contact at the Governor's Office

As of February 20, Rachel Card directed all education related inquires be sent to Katherine Veldran at 
katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov.

Paulette, the FOIA was included in the email sent to members.

Sincerely,

Hope A Johnson-Jones
SC Education Oversight Committee 
P. O. Box 11867 
Columbia, SC 29211 
803.734.2714
803.734.6167 (fax)

Email correspondence to or from the SC Education Oversight Committee email account may be considered public information 
and subject to release under the SC Freedom of Information Act or pursuant to subpoena.

This email transmission is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify the sender by replying to this message and delete the original message
immediately.
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